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Lake County Division of Transportation (LCDOT) is hosting the second 
public information meeting regarding improvements to Deerfield Road 
from Milwaukee Avenue to Saunders/Riverwoods Road. The purpose 
of this meeting is to present the Preferred Alternatives and seek public 
comment on: 

•	 Preferred Alternative on Deerfield Road from the Des Plaines River 
to Saunders/Riverwoods Road

•	 Preferred Alternative on Deerfield Road from Milwaukee Avenue to 
Des Plaines River

*This meeting will be accessible to handicapped individuals. Anyone needing specific assistance should contact Victoria Watts at (630) 510-3944 
ex:109. Persons planning to attend who will need a sign language interpreter or other similar accommodations should notify the TTY/TTD number 
(800) 526-0844/or 711; TTY users (Spanish) (800) 501-0864/or 711; and for Telebraille dial (877) 526-6670 at least five days prior to the meeting.

All correspondence regarding this project should be sent to:
Chuck Gleason, Project Manager
Lake County Division of Transportation
600 W Winchester Road, Libertyville, IL 60048
Phone: (847) 377-7447

Lake County Division of Transportation
600 W. Winchester Road
Libertyville, Illinois 60048
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The meeting will be conducted in an open house format and interested persons may 
visit anytime between 6:00 PM and 8:00 PM. There will be exhibits which will display 
the proposed right-of-way and property impacts. LCDOT representatives, along with 

project team members, will be available to answer questions regarding the project.

Written comments will be accepted during the meeting and through the U.S. mail or via 
the project website at DeerfieldRoadCorridor.com. All comments received by November 16, 

2018 will be summarized within the Public Information Meeting record. If you are unable to 
attend the public meeting, you are encouraged to view the meeting materials and provide your 

comments via the project website.


